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Oldham Investment Agreement 

West Pennine LMC have agreed to the Investment agreement  between the GM Health & Social Care 

Partnership and Oldham CCG.  Practices are encouraged to read the fine print and consider what is 

appropriate for their individual needs.  The LMC continues to consult nationally as there are issues 

which impact on workload. 

 

GP Excellence Lead - job opportunity 

Please find the following  link to a job opportunity to lead on the GP Excellence (formerly 

Resilience)programme,  employed by the RCGP.  

https://jobs.rcgp.org.uk/job-details/1574/clinical-lead-gp-excellence-programme-manchester/ 

 

NHS England upcoming webinars 

Please click on the following link for information about upcoming webinars 

https://www.england.nhs.uk/events/upcoming-events/upcoming-webinars/ 

 

NHS Property Services / Community Health Partnerships Tenants 

We recently sent out guidance from the BMA for tenants of NHS Property Services/ 

Community Health Partnerships properties.  I have reattached this guidance for your 

information. 

 

https://jobs.rcgp.org.uk/job-details/1574/clinical-lead-gp-excellence-programme-manchester/
https://www.england.nhs.uk/events/upcoming-events/upcoming-webinars/


 

 

BMA Letter to 
practices NHSPS accepting invoice email Sep 17 final.pdf    

BMA Letter to 
practices re CHP letter FINAL.pdf 

 

Practice Manager Development fund 

We are in the process of arranging a training session on the use of templates on the EMIS 

system.  We will be in touch with possible dates ASAP. 

We are also pleased to announce that Vivien Dawber, West Pennine LMC Practice Manager 

representative will be attending a GDPR conference in January.  Vivien will then feedback to 

Practice Manager colleagues and assess individual training requirements. 

 

Tameside & Glossop Practice Manager Representative 

The committee is fortunate to have two Practice Manager representatives from the Oldham 

area.  However, we currently do not have a PM rep from Tameside & Glossop.  

Representation would involve attendance at a monthly evening meeting.  If this is 

something you would be interested in, please do get in touch at 

westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

 

Recruitment advertising on website  

If you are recruiting staff, we are happy to advertise GP and Practice Manager positions on 

our website www.westpennine.org.uk Please send adverts with a closing date to 

westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

 

 

If you require any more information about the above or any other Primary Care issues, 

please do not hesitate to contact us via westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 
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